
 

April 9, 2021 

The Electoral Board met Friday April 9, 2021 at 1:00 P.M. 

Meeting called to order by Marvin Matlock. 

All members present. Also present Patsy Burchett, General Registrar. 
 
The Board reviewed the Election Official list and compiled a partial list for the Democrat Primary to be 
held Tuesday June 8, 2021. The date for the Election Official training was set for Thursday June 3, 2021 
at 6:00 P.M. 
 
The Board requested for the Registrar to contact Dane Poe about using a County truck to deliver the 
voting machines to the Polling Precincts. 
 
The meeting was adjourned until April 30th, 2021 at 10:00 A.M. 
 
______________________________ 
Charles Chadwell, Secretary 
 
 
______________________________ 
Gerald Williams, Vice Chairman 
 
 
______________________________ 
Marvin Matlock, Chairman 


